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Mr. Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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Atta: Docketing and Service Bureau

Dear Mr. Chilk,

Subject: ADVANCE NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING ACCEPTANCE
OF PRODUCTS PURCHASED FOR USE IN NUCLEAR POWER
PLANT STRUCTURES, SYSTEMS AND COMPONENTS (54FR9229)

The Washington Public Power Supply System has reviewed the subject Advance
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking ( ANPR), We have participated with other NRC
liscensees in developing comments on -the ANPR which are being submitted to

.the NRC by NUMARC. We support the NUMARC comments as representing our views
on this subject.

We appreciate the opportunity to participate in the NRC regulatory process.

Very truly yours,

h W&W-
G.C. rensen
Manager, Regulatory Programs (MD 280)
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